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APPROACHING OUR GOAL
With $7,739,835 already raised toward our $10 million goal, our fundraising efforts
continue to gain momentum. Additional funds from the anticipated sale of our existing
Child Development Center are expected to bring us even closer to beginning Phase II
of the Capital Campaign.

In this issue:DESIGNING CLASSROOMS WITH CARE
Thanks to the amazing support from our donors and community partners,
construction on the new Early Learning Center is really coming along! While the
walls are going up, we’ve been busy planning what’s going inside — the spaces
where little ones will play, explore, and grow.

Our team is working with educational design experts to choose furniture and
features that create a warm, engaging place for kids to learn. It’s a team effort,
and we’re making sure everything is just right for the teachers who will use these
spaces every day and the children who will benefit from them for years to come.

We feel incredibly fortunate to have so many dedicated voices — staff, community
partners, donors, and YMCA patrons like you — all thinking ahead to the future
generations of children who will grow, learn, and thrive in this new space.

SUPPORTIVE SPACES FOR ALL
We’re thrilled to be working with Trisha Klausing, an Occupational Therapist who
supports the Y’s Child Development programs, to help design both our sensory room
and gross motor spaces.

By partnering with Trisha to ensure that every area is thoughtfully created to support
children of all abilities — helping every child feel welcome, supported, and ready to
learn.
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